WE NEED YOU!!! 
Would you be interested in supporting the school credit union scheme?
Are you available on a Friday morning?
If the answer is yes to both of the above then the Parent Council needs you!!!  We currently support the school to run a money saving scheme through the credit union, which is open to all pupils of the school.  This is currently run by a small team of parent helpers but we would love to welcome more parent helpers to come and help to continue to run this.  
If you can spare some time on some Friday mornings – usually 8.45-9.45am then please drop us an email at banktonprimarypc@gmail.com.
Thank you 
